
 
Golden Nugget Awards – December 2018 
Area 4 
Heather Cummens 
Reason for nomination: Although I suspect she fields a lot of complaints about the "limitations" of the Drupal 
platform for campus websites, Heather is always positive and has been exceedingly helpful as we make 
changes to our site to better suit our needs. I have leaned very heavily on her, both because I am new and 
unfamiliar with the platform, and because I have very high expectations for what our site can be. I'm also not 
very patient. Heather is an asset to her department and the University. Although we have never met in person, I 
feel I know her well - just based on her work ethic and professionalism. I can think of no more deserving 
employee to get a few extra nuggets in her sluice. Thank you. 
 
Season Jamison 
Reason for nomination: Since her arrival here on campus, Season has been an integral part of our team. She 
has extended her technology expertise to us on many occasions and taken on special requests by helping us 
with program redesigns. This includes finding creative solutions for our training needs. Season has gone above 
and beyond to do behind the scenes research to find these solutions. Season is always courteous, warm, and 
responsive to our requests. We know she has hundreds of other customers, but she always makes our team 
feel #1. Our sincerest thanks to Season Jamison. Best, UNC Charlotte Learning and Organizational 
Development 
Area 6 
Jonathan Watkins 
Reason for nomination: As the Earth Science Lab Manager, Jon is often the person to go to for assistance 
when working on long term research projects, or simply getting that last minute experiment completed. Whether 
it be assistance in obtaining training on instrumentation, help maintaining and troubleshooting equipment 
problems, or making sure faculty in Geography and Earth Science have the required tools to keep their grants 
and students supported, Jon can always be counted on to make time to help. Without his eagerness to assist 
us in completing our tasks, we would all be more than a little more behind than usual. Jon is truly a valuable 
asset to his department, and all those who work with him on a daily basis. Thanks Jon, for always being 
available. 
 
Area 9 
Larry Barfield 
Reason for nomination: Larry always goes above his normal job duties to HELP our office. He is a GREAT 
asset to the the University. He never says no I can't help he will always try to find a solution to our needs and 
issues. He excels in customer service and helping others. He is willing to help serve the campus community. 
THANKS Larry for all you do for Financial Aid Office and our campus. 
 
Area 11 
Elias Mahfoud 
Reason for nomination: Thanks to Eli for doing a little extra work creating an animated Archibus landing page 
full of holiday surprises! You never know what you are going to see when you log in. The Fall theme brought a 
positive happy presence to our desktops. Thanks, Eli, for bringing a smile to the workday! 
 



Area 12 
Cinthya Coral 
Relationship to nominee: Supervisor 
Reason for nomination: The week of November 18 - November 24 2018 The Colvard Zone was very short 
staffed. Cinthya and Marijan took on the responsibility of several extra buildings. This was a very grueling week 
for these two staff members and I think they deserve some recognition. 
 
Marijan Pavlovic 
Relationship to nominee: Supervisor 
Reason for nomination: The week of November 18 - November 24 2018 The Colvard Zone was very short 
staffed. Cinthya and Marijan took on the responsibility of several extra buildings. This was a very grueling week 
for these two staff members and I think they deserve some recognition. 


